Peter Oei Manual On Mushroom Cultivation
Getting the books peter oei manual on mushroom cultivation now is not type of
inspiring means. You could not without help going with ebook heap or library or
borrowing from your connections to door them. This is an no question easy means
to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online declaration peter oei
manual on mushroom cultivation can be one of the options to accompany you past
having new time.
It will not waste your time. take me, the e-book will completely appearance you
extra situation to read. Just invest little epoch to open this on-line
broadcast peter oei manual on mushroom cultivation as capably as review them
wherever you are now.
Complete Manual of the Auxiliary Language Ido 1973
The Biology and Cultivation of Edible Mushrooms S. T. Chang 2013-09-17 The
Biology and Cultivation of Edible Mushrooms emphasizes the biological and
cultivation aspects of edible mushrooms. This book refers to edible mushrooms
as epigeous and hypogeous fruiting bodies of macroscopic fungi that are
commercially cultivated or grown in half-culture processes or potentially
implanted under controlled conditions. The topics discussed include the
morphology and classification of edible mushrooms; cryogenic freezing of
mushroom spawn; spawning and mycelium growth; and cultivation of Pleurotus. The
geographic distribution of truffles; potential cultivation of various edible
fungi; and economics of cultivated mushrooms are also elaborated. This
publication is intended for experienced mushroom specialists, seasoned
commercial growers, and biology students who are interested in edible
mushrooms.
History of Tempeh and Tempeh Products (1815-2011) William Shurtleff 2011-10
Organic Mushroom Farming and Mycoremediation Tradd Cotter 2015-05-09 What would
it take to grow mushrooms in space? How can mushroom cultivation help us
manage, or at least make use of, invasive species such as kudzu and water
hyacinth and thereby reduce dependence on herbicides? Is it possible to develop
a low-cost and easy-to-implement mushroom-growing kit that would provide highquality edible protein and bioremediation in the wake of a natural disaster?
How can we advance our understanding of morel cultivation so that growers stand
a better chance of success? For more than twenty years, mycology expert Tradd
Cotter has been pondering these questions and conducting trials in search of
the answers. In Organic Mushroom Farming and Mycoremediation, Cotter not only
offers readers an in-depth exploration of best organic mushroom cultivation
practices; he shares the results of his groundbreaking research and offers
myriad ways to apply your cultivation skills and further incorporate mushrooms
into your life—whether your goal is to help your community clean up industrial
pollution or simply to settle down at the end of the day with a cold Reishiinfused homebrew ale. The book first guides readers through an in-depth
exploration of indoor and outdoor cultivation. Covered skills range from
integrating wood-chip beds spawned with king stropharia into your garden and
building a “trenched raft” of hardwood logs plugged with shiitake spawn to
producing oysters indoors on spent coffee grounds in a 4×4 space or on
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pasteurized sawdust in vertical plastic columns. For those who aspire to the
self-sufficiency gained by generating and expanding spawn rather than
purchasing it, Cotter offers in-depth coverage of lab techniques, including
low-cost alternatives that make use of existing infrastructure and materials.
Cotter also reports his groundbreaking research cultivating morels both indoors
and out, “training” mycelium to respond to specific contaminants, and
perpetuating spawn on cardboard without the use of electricity. Readers will
discover information on making tinctures, powders, and mushroom-infused honey;
making an antibacterial mushroom cutting board; and growing mushrooms on your
old denim jeans. Geared toward readers who want to grow mushrooms without the
use of pesticides, Cotter takes “organic” one step further by introducing an
entirely new way of thinking—one that looks at the potential to grow mushrooms
on just about anything, just about anywhere, and by anyone.
Mushroom Biology Philip G Miles 1997-06-01 The discipline of Mushroom Biology,
created by the authors of this book, has now been legitimized by references in
the scientific literature and by two International Conferences devoted to the
subject. This book sets the parameters of Mushroom Biology in a concise manner
and also emphasizes trends and points out future directions which will lead to
a greater utilization of mushrooms and mushroom products. The discipline was
established to bring together persons who have in common scientific or
commercial interests involving mushrooms. The authors' definition of mushroom
is more broad than the usual mycological definition so that macrofungi other
than Basidiomycetes can be included. Mushrooms may be edible, non-edible,
poisonous or medicinal species, with hypogeous or epigeous fruiting bodies, and
their texture may be fleshy or non-fleshy. Many aspects of Mushroom Biology are
presented, including nutritional and medicinal uses, the role of mushrooms in
bioremediation, biotechnology, and in the bioconversion of waste organic
materials into forms that can enter the major nutrient cycles. Basic scientific
studies involving mushroom species are also considered with an emphasis on
genetics and breeding. Contents:Mushroom Biology:Introduction to Mushroom
BiologyConcise Basics of Fungi as Background for Mushroom
Biology:ClassificationBiology of FungiGeneral Principles of Production of
Mushrooms and Mushroom Products:IntroductionMushroom ScienceMushroom
BiotechnologyCurrent Developments in Mushroom Biology:Worldwide Trends Over the
Past DecadeCurrent Activities. Readership: Graduate students, mycologists,
mushroom specialists, nutritionists and pharmaceutical chemists.
keywords:Mushroom Biology;Biotechnology;Mushrooms;Fungi;Cell/Molecular
Biology;Mycology
BIBLIO 2000: IICA Jamaica Library Database
Medicinal Mushrooms C. Hobbs 2005-01-01 Comprehensive, accessible and
scientifically accurate monographs of 100+ species of medicinal mushrooms and
edible fungi. Covers both, well known (maitake, shiitake, reishi) and lesser
known medicinal mushrooms.
Mushrooms Philip G. Miles 2004-03-29 Since the publication of the first
edition, important developments have emerged in modern mushroom biology and
world mushroom production and products. The relationship of mushrooms with
human welfare and the environment, medicinal properties of mushrooms, and the
global marketing value of mushrooms and their products have all garnered great
attenti
The Aesthetics of Nostalgia TV Alex Bevan 2019-02-07 The Aesthetics of
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Nostalgia TV explores the aesthetic politics of nostalgia for 1950s and 60s
America on contemporary television. Specifically, it looks at how nostalgic TV
production design shapes and is shaped by larger historical discourses on
gender and technological change, and America's perceived decline as a global
power. Alex Bevan argues that the aesthetics of nostalgic TV tell stories of
their own about historical decline and progress, and the place of the baby
boomer television suburb in American national memory. She contests theories on
nostalgia that see it as stagnating, regressive, or a reversion to outdated
gender and racial politics, and the technophobic longing for a bygone era; and,
instead, argues nostalgia is an important form of historical memory and vehicle
for negotiating periods of historical transition. The book addresses how and
why the shows construct the boomer era as a placeholder for gender, racial,
technological, and declensionist discourses of the present. The book uses Mad
Men (AMC, 2007-2015), Ugly Betty (ABC, 2006-2010), Desperate Housewives (ABC,
2004-2012), and film remakes of 1950s and 60s family sitcoms as primary case
studies.
Psychology of Gender Vicki S. Helgeson 2011-09 ALERT: Before you purchase,
check with your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure that you
select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products exist for each title, including customized versions for individual
schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab
& Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products may not be included when purchasing or renting from companies other
than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your purchase. Used or
rental books If you rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the
access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a
new access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers
other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a
previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase. -- For
gender-focused courses in Psychology, Sociology, Women's Studies, and Gender
Studies. Unlike other gender texts, Psychology of Gender focuses equally on
both men and women, drawing from empirical research and conceptual discussions.
The book includes research and discussions surrounding gender in the areas of
psychology, sociology, anthropology, medicine, and public health. It reviews
the research from multiple perspectives, but emphasizes the implications of
social roles, status, and gender-related traits, particularly for relationships
and health-areas that are central to students' lives and that have a great
impact on their day-to-day functioning. The text is designed for upper-level
undergraduate/ graduate-level gender-focused courses in a variety of
departments. Learning Goals Upon completing this book, readers should be able
to: Understand the implications of gender for two broad domains of research:
relationships and health Distinguish the similarities and differences between
men and women and the theories that explain any observed differences Note:
MySearchLab does not come automatically packaged with this text. To purchase
MySearchLab, please visit: www.mysearchlab.com or you can purchase a valuepack
of the text + MySearchLab (at no additional cost). VP: 0205195490 /
9780205195497
Brushed in Light Abé Markus Nornes 2021-02-22 Drawing on a millennia of
calligraphy theory and history, Brushed in Light examines how the brushed word
appears in films and in film cultures of Korea, Japan, Taiwan, Hong Kong, and
PRC cinemas. This includes silent era intertitles, subtitles, title frames,
letters, graffiti, end titles, and props. Markus Nornes also looks at the role
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of calligraphy in film culture at large, from gifts to correspondence to
advertising. The book begins with a historical dimension, tracking how
calligraphy is initially used in early cinema and how it is continually
rearticulated by transforming conventions and the integration of new
technologies. These chapters ask how calligraphy creates new meaning in cinema
and demonstrate how calligraphy, cinematography, and acting work together in a
single film. The last part of the book moves to other regions of theory. Nornes
explores the cinematization of the handwritten word and explores how
calligraphers understand their own work.
Liquid Life: On Non-Linear Materiality Rachel Armstrong 2019-12-11 If we lived
in a liquid world, the concept of a "machine" would make no sense. Liquid life
is metaphor and apparatus that discusses the consequences of thinking, working,
and living through liquids. It is an irreducible, paradoxical, parallel,
planetary-scale material condition, unevenly distributed spatially, but
temporally continuous. It is what remains when logical explanations can no
longer account for the experiences that we recognize as part of "being alive."
Liquid life references a third-millennial understanding of matter that seeks to
restore the agency of the liquid soul for an ecological era, which has been
banished by reductionist, "brute" materialist discourses and mechanical models
of life. Offering an alternative worldview of the living realm through a "new
materialist" and "liquid" study of matter, it conjures forth examples of
creatures that do not obey mechanistic concepts like predictability,
efficiency, and rationality. With the advent of molecular science, an
increasingly persuasive ontology of liquid technologies can be identified.
Through the lens of lifelike dynamic droplets, the agency for these systems
exists at the interfaces between different fields of matter/energy that respond
to highly local effects, with no need for a central organizing system. Liquid
Life seeks an alternative partnership between humanity and the natural world.
It provokes a re-invention of the languages of the living realm to open up
alternative spaces for exploration: Rolf Hughes' "angelology" of language
explores the transformative invocations of prose poetry, and Simone Ferracina's
graphical notations help shape our concepts of metabolism, upcycling, and
designing with fluids. A conceptual and practical toolset for thinking and
designing, Liquid Life reunites us with the irreducible "soul substance" of
living things, which will neither be simply "solved," nor go away. Rachel
Armstrong is Professor of Experimental Architecture at Newcastle University
(UK), and has also been a Rising Waters II Fellow for the Robert Rauschenberg
Foundation (April-May 2016), TWOTY futurist in 2015, Fellow of the British
Interplanetary Society, and a Senior TED Fellow in 2010. She is also the
coordinator of the Living Architecture project, an EU-funded project that
establishes the principles for our buildings to share some of the properties of
living things, e.g. metabolism, operating at the intersection of architecture,
building construction, bio-energy and synthetic biology. She is also the author
of Vibrant Architecture (De Gruyter, 2015), Star Ark: A Living, Self-Sustaining
Spaceship (Springer, 2017), and Soft Living Architecture: An Alternative View
of Bio-informed Design Practice (Bloomsbury, 2018).
Psilocybe Mushrooms & Their Allies Paul Stamets 1978
Mushroom Cultivation Peter Oei 2003
Handbook of Petroleum Refining Processes Robert A. Meyers 2003-10-14 * Offers
detailed description of process chemistry and thermodynamics and product byproduct specifications of plants * Contributors are drawn from the largest
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petroleum producers in the world, including Chevron, Mobil, Shell, Exxon, UOP,
and Texaco * Covers the very latest technologies in the field of petroleum
refining processes * Completely updated 3rd Edition features 50% all new
material
Manual on Mushroom Cultivation Peter Oei 1991 Tool handbook
Modern Concrete Construction Manual Martin Peck 2014-09 A construction material
that once was innovative and modern and then fell somewhat into disrepute
through some of the quite radical post-war architecture, concrete is today very
popular with planners and builders due to its multifaceted nature. The material
offers enormous potential through its extensive load-bearing capacities but
also due to the diversity of its properties and surface characteristics. In
addition to the technical possibilities customarily attributed to concrete
construction, the construction material is on the ascendant not least due to
the current debate regarding energy efficiency and sustainability, since it
seems tailor-made for the realization of the relevant requirements. It is not
just the design and construction of concrete load-bearing structures that are
the focus of this publication, but also the materiality and thus the haptic and
sensuous side of the material in particular. That's because visible concrete in
"smooth gray flawless" quality is not everything that concrete has to offer.
Even designers and interior decorators develop furniture and space innovations
of unimagined sensuality. The Modern Concrete Construction Manual provides the
planner with well-founded expert information regarding the construction
material of concrete, ranging from manufacturing to materiality to the design
of concrete load-bearing structures, including current options for digital
design and production processes. As a standard reference volume, the
publication offers comprehensive and detailed insights regarding topics
including cost-effectiveness, energy and sustainability, renovation, design and
interior decoration. An extensive index of works with successful real-life
examples provides inspiration and invites the reader to make modern use of a
classical construction material.
Edible and Poisonous Mushrooms of the World Ian R. Hall 2010-09-17 A wellrounded look at mushrooms, including their cultivation, ethnobotanical uses,
and the fascinating roles they play in nature. Included is expert advice on how
to identify and distinguish between edible and harmful wild mushrooms.
Introduction to Pharmacology, Third Edition Mannfred A. Hollinger 2002-11-28
The first edition of Introduction to Pharmacology has over recent years become
a highly influential text among students wishing to acquire a knowledge of
pharmacology without having to refer to the larger, more detailed, traditional
pharmacology volumes. This revised and updated second edition contains
significant new material to bring the reader up-to-date with the latest
practices and principles in pharmacology. Exploring the basic principles in
both the therapeutic and toxicological aspects of drug use, the book employs
contemporary examples of medication, supplemented with an increased number of
accurate and easy-to-interpret figures and diagrams. Additionally, Introduction
to Pharmacology presents the important concept of understanding the limitations
surrounding the drugs that cure, replace physiological inadequacies, or treat
symptoms, and which have led to the system of drug classification. The broad
scope of the book also encompasses the role of the FDA, drugs in sport, and the
use of animals for drug experimentation. A clear and accessible book,
Introduction to Pharmacology builds on the strengths of the first edition and
is an invaluable reference for all students interested in this subject.
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Growing Gourmet and Medicinal Mushrooms Paul Stamets 2011-07-13 A detailed and
comprehensive guide for growing and using gourmet and medicinal mushrooms
commercially or at home. “Absolutely the best book in the world on how to grow
diverse and delicious mushrooms.”—David Arora, author of Mushrooms Demystified
With precise growth parameters for thirty-one mushroom species, this bible of
mushroom cultivation includes gardening tips, state-of-the-art production
techniques, realistic advice for laboratory and growing room construction,
tasty mushroom recipes, and an invaluable troubleshooting guide. More than 500
photographs, illustrations, and charts clearly identify each stage of
cultivation, and a twenty-four-page color insert spotlights the intense beauty
of various mushroom species. Whether you’re an ecologist, a chef, a forager, a
pharmacologist, a commercial grower, or a home gardener—this indispensable
handbook will get you started, help your garden succeed, and make your
mycological landscapes the envy of the neighborhood.
Opioids Maia Dolphin-Krute 2018-10-04 An epidemic is a feeling set within time
as much as it is a matter of statistics and epidemiology: it is the feeling of
many of us desperately in the same place at the same time. Opioid epidemic thus
names a present historic and historical moment centered on the substance of
opioids as much as it names the urgency of all of us who are currently in
proximity to these substances. What is the relationship between these historic
and historical moments, the present moment, the history of pharmacological
capitalism and a set of repeated neurological activities and human loss and
desire that has fueled the exponential rise in the rates of opioid use and
abuse between 2000-2018? Opioids: Addiction, Narrative, Freedom is an autoethnography written from deep within-biologically within-this opioid epidemic.
Tracing opioids around and through the bodies, governmental, and medical
structures they are moving and being moved through, Opioids is an examination
of what it means to live within an environment saturated with a substance of
deep economic, political, neuroscientific, and pharmacological implications.
From exploring media coverage of the epidemic and emerging medical narratives
of addiction to detailing the legal inscription of differences between "pain
patients" and people addicted to drugs, Opioids consistently asks: what is it
like to live within an epidemic? What forms of freedom become possible when
continually modulated by our physical experiences the material proximities of
an epidemic? How do you live with something for a long time?
The Ecology of Mycobacteria J. Kazda 2012-12-06 Detailed information dealing
with the ecology of mycobacteria is derived from a variety of different
scientific fields such as botany, biochemistry, genetics, immunology,
microbiology and epidemiology. This is the first attempt to evaluate this
information from an ecological point of view and to develop a strategy for the
prevention of tuberculosis and other mycobacterioses based on the ecological
behavior of mycobacteria, especially the potentially pathogenic species capable
of either growth in the environment or provoking disease. Regarding the
interests of the developing countries, special attention is paid to the ecology
of Mycobacterium leprae and to the supporting effect of accompanying
mycobacteria in its pathogenicity. On a more positive side, environmental
mycobacteria play an important role in the ecology of moorland dragonflies.
Such a book is needed for specialists working in the field of mycobacterial
research, clinical laboratories, the public health service, food hygiene, the
water industry and in general ecology.
Medicinal Mushrooms Christopher Hobbs 2002-02-01 This modern handbook for
exploring and understanding the rich traditions of healing fungi in Eastern and
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Western cultures is the most complete work on the cultural, health-promoting
and medicinal uses of mushrooms ever published!. Author Christopher Hobbs
thoroughly documnents and details the nutritional and health benefits of over
100 species of edible fungi.
Psilocybin Mushroom Handbook L. G. Nicholas 2006 First genuinely up-to-date
guide to psychedelic mushroom cultivation in years, containing information on
both indoor and outdoor varieties. Contains step-by-step photographs and
illustrations with detailed directions for the cultivation of four different
psilocybin species, a resource guide for supplies and an introduction to
mushroom biology, plus essays on the use of psychoactive mushrooms in
traditional and modern contexts and ethnobotanical advice exploring medicinal
use and the plant-human relationship.
Forced to Care Evelyn Nakano Glenn 2012-03-05 The United States faces a growing
crisis in care. The number of people needing care is growing while the ranks of
traditional caregivers have shrunk. The status of care workers is a critical
concern. Evelyn Nakano Glenn offers an innovative interpretation of care labor
in the United States by tracing the roots of inequity along two interconnected
strands: unpaid caring within the family; and slavery, indenture, and other
forms of coerced labor. By bringing both into the same analytic framework, she
provides a convincing explanation of the devaluation of care work and the
exclusion of both unpaid and paid care workers from critical rights such as
minimum wage, retirement benefits, and workers' compensation. Glenn reveals how
assumptions about gender, family, home, civilization, and citizenship have
shaped the development of care labor and been incorporated into law and social
policies. She exposes the underlying systems of control that have resulted in
womenÑespecially immigrants and women of colorÑperforming a disproportionate
share of caring labor. Finally, she examines strategies for improving the
situation of unpaid family caregivers and paid home healthcare workers. This
important and timely book illuminates the source of contradictions between
American beliefs about the value and importance of caring in a good society and
the exploitation and devalued status of those who actually do the caring.
Computer Games I David N.L. Levy 2012-12-06 Computer Games I is the first
volume in a two part compendium of papers covering the most important material
available on the development of computer strategy games. These selections range
from discussions of mathematical analyses of games, to more qualitative
concerns of whether a computer game should follow human thought processes
rather than a "brute force" approach, to papers which will benefit readers
trying to program their own games. Contributions include selections from the
major players in the development of computer games: Claude Shannon whose work
still forms the foundation of most contemporary chess programs, Edward O.
Thorpe whose invention of the card counting method caused Las Vegas casinos to
change their blackjack rules, and Hans Berliner whose work has been fundamental
to the development of backgammon and chess games.
The Black Box Society Frank Pasquale 2015-01-05 Every day, corporations are
connecting the dots about our personal behavior—silently scrutinizing clues
left behind by our work habits and Internet use. But who connects the dots
about what firms are doing with all this information? Frank Pasquale exposes
how powerful interests abuse secrecy for profit and explains ways to rein them
in.
Ground Layers in European Painting 1550-1750 Anne Haack Christensen 2021-02-15
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Most of the papers in this volume were presented at the CATS international
technical art history conference in June 2019 titled Mobility Creates Masters Discovering Artists' Grounds 1550-1700, which explored the introduction of, and
change to, the colored ground layers in European paintings form the Early
Modern period. The title of the conference stemmed from the desire to instigate
new research projects within the topic of the influence of artists' mobility on
material choices and techniques related to the preparation of paintings. As
well as contributions presented at the conference, this volume includes
additional papers from recent research exploring the same topic. The volume
begins with several studies on the documentation of grounds. The contributions
are then arranged according to the country in which the painter was active,
from southern Europe moving northwards. The lavishly illustrated contributions
in this volume deal with the above questions and shed light on different
methods of preparing painting supports, the purpose of preparatory layers,
materials used in different countries and influence of shifts in fashion or
availability of materials on ground layers. This fifth CATS Proceedings will be
of interest to scholars and students, and museum professionals including
curators, conservators, art historians and conservation scientists.
Diccionario didáctico de español intermedio 1994
AD41F 2007 Culture à petite échelle de champignons - 2 2007
DIY Mushroom Cultivation Willoughby Arevalo 2019-07-16 Bring mushrooms into
your life as you dive into the practice of home-scale mushroom cultivation With
applications in permaculture, urban farming, cooking, natural medicine, and the
arts, interest in home-scale mushroom cultivation is exploding. Yet many
beginners remain daunted by the perceived complexity of working with fungi. DIY
Mushroom Cultivation is the remedy, presenting proven, reliable, low-cost
techniques for home-scale cultivation that eliminate the need for a clean-air
lab space to grow various mushrooms and their mycelium. Beautiful full-color
photos and step-by-step instructions accompany a foundation of mushroom biology
and ecology to support a holistic understanding of the practice. Growing
techniques are applicable year-round, for any space from house to apartment,
and for any climate, budget, or goal. Techniques include: Setting up a home
growing space Inexpensive, simple DIY equipment Culture creation from mushroom
tissue or spores Growing and using liquid cultures and grain spawn Growing
mushrooms on waste streams Indoor fruiting Outdoor mushroom gardens and logs
Harvesting, processing, tinctures, and cooking. Whether you hunt mushrooms or
dream about growing and working with them but feel constrained by a small
living space, DIY Mushroom Cultivation is the ideal guide for getting started
in the fascinating and delicious world of fungiculture.
Cooperation South 1991
Next Nature K.M. Mensvoort 2011 ING_17 Flap copy
Microbial Ecology of Leaves John H. Andrews 2012-12-06 The leaf surface or
phyllosphere is a major habitat for microorganisms. Microbes on or within
leaves play important roles in plant ecology, and these microbes can be
manipulated to enhance plant growth or reduce plant disease. This book presents
a number of critical reviews by internationally recognized experts on the
microbial ecology of leaves. Topics include methods of assessment of microbial
populations on leaf surfaces, leaves as reservoirs of ice nucleation
phenomenon, and leaves as microbial habitats in both aquatic and terrestrial
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environments. The book will be of interest to students and scientists in
numerous disciplines, including botany, aerobiology, meteorology, ecology,
agriculture, and microbiology.
Connecting ICTs to Development Laurent Elder 2013-12-01 Over the past two
decades, projects supported by the International Development Research Centre
(IDRC) have critically examined the ways in which information and
communications technologies (ICTs) can be used to improve learning, empower the
disenfranchised, generate income opportunities for the poor, and facilitate
access to healthcare in Africa, Asia, Latin America and the Caribbean.
Considering that most development institutions and governments are currently
attempting to integrate ICTs into their practices, it is an opportune time to
reflect on the research findings that have emerged from IDRC’s work and
research in this area. “Connecting ICTs to Development” discusses programmatic
investments made by IDRC in a wide variety of areas related to ICTs, including
infrastructure, access, regulations, health, governance, education,
livelihoods, social inclusion, technical innovation, intellectual property
rights and evaluation. Each chapter in this book analyzes the ways in which
research findings from IDRC-supported projects have contributed to an evolution
of thinking, and discusses successes and challenges in using ICTs as tools to
address development issues. The volume also presents key lessons learned from
ICT4D programming and recommendations for future work.
Shiitake Growers Handbook Paul Przybylowicz 1988
Tropical Mushrooms S. T. Chang 1982
Wind Turbine Syndrome Simon Chapman and Fiona Crichton 2017-11-30 In Wind
Turbine Syndrome: A Communicated Disease, Simon Chapman and Fiona Crichton
explore the claims and tactics of the anti-windfarm movement, examine the
scientific evidence, and consider how best to respond to anti-windfarm
arguments. This is an eye-opening account of the rise of the anti-windfarm
movement, and a timely call for a more evidence-based approach.
ISMS Newsletter 1994
Mushroom World 1990
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